
THE FINANCIAL REPORTING 
AWARD (FIRE) 2024

Theme:  “Championing Effective Sustainability Reporting through 
Technology and Innovation to Enhance Transparency.”

The Public Sector Accounting Standards Board (PSASB) has partnered with other regulators namely: the 
Institute of Certified Public Accountants of Kenya (ICPAK), the Capital Markets Authority (CMA), the Nai-
robi Securities Exchange (NSE), and the Retirement Benefits Authority (RBA) to jointly promote Financial 
Reporting Award (FiRe). 

SUBMISSION OF ENTRIES
Following the launch of the FiRe Award 2024, on 27th August 2024, Promoters of the Award (PSASB, 
ICPAK, CMA, NSE & RBA) are calling on the State Organs and Public Sector Entities to participate in the 
Award by submitting one hard copy and a soft copy version of their Annual Report and Audited Financial 
Statements for the Financial Year 2022/2023 and complete the participant’s entry form which can be 
accessed on FiRe Award website www.fireaward.org or PSASB website: www.psasb.go.ke. 

The submission deadline for public sector entities (FiRe Award 2024 entries) is Friday, 11th October 
2024. The soft copy version of the Annual Report and Audited Financial Statement should be sent to: 
fireaward@icpak.com with a copy to acctstandards@psasb.go.ke. The hard copy version should be 
submitted to PSASB, CPA Centre, 8th Floor, Thika Rd. Ruaraka, either physically or through our postal 
address P.O Box 38831 – 00100, Nairobi. 

The Conference takes place on 5th December 2024 at Serena Hotel and the Gala Dinner and 
Award Ceremony on 6th December 2024 at Safaripark Hotel, Nairobi.


